
APPROVED MINUTES FOR BUDGET HEARING 
MAPLE, WI  

Thursday, November 14, 2024 
 

The budget hearing for the proposed 2025 Town of Maple budget was called to order by Chairman Soyring at 7:10 pm at the Maple 
Community Center.  
 

ROLL CALL 
 

Chairman Soyring, Supervisor Jon TePoel, Supervisor Thad Lintula, Clerk Rachel Lintula, Treasurer Tanya Colby, County Board 
Supervisor Scott Loustari and a handful of community members were in attendance. There being a quorum, the meeting was called to 
order. 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

1. Review and discuss the proposed 2025 Town of Maple Budget. 
 

Town residents reviewed the in-depth presentation of the proposed 2025 budget and asked questions. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 

MOTION by Supervisor TePoel to adjourn the meeting at 7:21 pm; motion seconded by Lintula and motion carried unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Lintula, Clerk 
 

 

 


